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This letter is to verify that Kyle Cascioli, an adjunct instructor in the Burns School of Real Estate 

and Construction Management in DU’s Daniels College of Business , is a research collaborator 

of mine in the Department of Anthropology.  We work together on issues in contemporary urban 

anthropology.  We have co-authored opinion pieces for The Denver Post, Boulder Daily Camera, 

Fort Collins Coloradoan, and Pueblo Chieftain.  In 2011 we received a DU Institute for 

Enterprise Ethics grant to study “Front Range Urban Hydro-Sustainability.”  We promote our 

interdisciplinary work via two websites, Contemporary Urban Anthropology  

http://www.contemporaryurbananthropology.com and Intercultural Urbanism 

http://www.interculturalurbanism.com 

 

 

 

      
 
Dean J. Saitta 
Professor and Chair 
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